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JOHN A. OLSZEWSKI, JR. CHARLES R. CONNER III, ESQ.
County Executive Chief Legislative Officer
KIMBERLY S. ROUTSON
Deputy Legislative Officer
JOEL N. BELLER
Assistant Legislative Officer
BILL NO.: HB 975
TITLE: State Department of Education and Maryland Department of

Health - School-Based Health Centers - Ombudsmen
SPONSOR: Delegate Cullison
COMMITTEE: Health and Government Operations
POSITION: NO POSITION — LETTER OF RETRACTION

DATE: February 27, 2020

Baltimore County submits this letter of retraction regarding House Bill 975 — State
Department of Education and Maryland Department of Health - School-Based Health Centers -
Ombudsmen. A letter of support was previously submitted in error and does not accurately
reflect the County’s position on the bill.

Accordingly, Baltimore County takes NO POSITION on HB 975. For more information,
please contact Chuck Conner, Chief Legislative Officer, at 443-900-6582.
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